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3-15-2023 
LFA/Santa Clara 

 
 Working budget for the 2023-2024 budget year. 
 
 We have placed an order for a 2023 Ford F550 4X4 chassis and planning to repair, 

repaint and remount our existing rescue body. 
 
 Putting together hiring plan for maintenance, looking for 1.0 FTE position and keeping 

our current ¾ time position as well.  
 
 Signed contract in place for this season ladder, hose and appliance testing for LFA 

 
Station 101 

 Placing our updated 1-inch wildland hose in-service in the next two weeks. 
 Sign out front is being repaired and awaiting parts. 

Station 103 
 Station break-in over the weekend sometime, various hand tools and other items 

taken, station is secure. 
Station 115 

 Planning some updates to the washer and drier areas. 
 Developing a plan to remodel women’s bathroom, adding an additional toilet and 

shower. 
Station 113 

 Completed the antenna move and made the adjustments for station paging. 
 Water damage repair has been completed 

Station 116  
 Asphalt bids are needing to go out prior to the start of the new budget year so we can 

try to meet the summer season, we will be working towards this soon. 
 Fence bids are due to go out as well, as soon as we review the recent changes in the 

public contracting rules to make certain we are complying with the law. 
 Painting and re-sealing windows in the entry way is occurring soon. 
 Concrete work bids are due at the end of the month. 

 
 
Respectfully, 
Captain, Nelson 


